
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: Baugus WEEK OF: September 8 - 12 2025 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: US History 
 
CLASSWORK: Prohibition 
Edpuzzle, study guide for 
Unit 3 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: Legislative 
Branch Notes, Congress 
overview 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: US History 
 
CLASSWORK: Prohibition 
Edpuzzle, study guide for 
Unit 3 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: US History 
 
CLASSWORK: Prohibition 
Edpuzzle, study guide for 
Unit 3 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: US History 
 
CLASSWORK:  Prohibition 
Edpuzzle, study guide for 
Unit 3 
 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: Gov 
 
CLASSWORK: Legislative 
Branch Notes, Congress 
overview 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: Government  
 
CLASSWORK: Legislative 
Branch Notes, Congress 
overview 
 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: US History 
 
CLASSWORK: Unit 3 Test 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: Gov 
 
CLASSWORK: Legislative 
branch notes, 
Congressional 
information scavenger 
hunt 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 

SUBJECT: US History 
 
CLASSWORK: Unit 3 Test 
 
 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: US History 
 
CLASSWORK: 9/11 
memorial 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: US History 
 
CLASSWORK: 9/11 
memorial, Unit 3 Test 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: Legislative 
branch notes, 
Congressional 
information scavenger 
hunt 
 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
CLASSWORK: Legislative 
branch notes, 
Congressional 
information scavenger 
hunt 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: US History 
 
CLASSWORK: Unit 3 Test 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT:  
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: 9/11 
Memorial, Unit 4 Notes 
 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: Gov 
 
CLASSWORK: 9/11 
Memorial, Unit 4 Notes 
 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

 


